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Kyiv, August 27, 2013 
Director General of the SE «Directorate-General  
for Rendering Services to Diplomatic Missions» 

Mr. Kryvonos  P.O.  
Fax: 486 22 69

Dear Mr. Kryvonos,
The French Cultural Center at the Embassy of France in 

Ukraine is redering  its honors and expressing grattitude for 
the professionalism of the empoyees and management staff of 
the Directorate «Rembudekspluatatsiya» during repair works 
in the premises of the French Cultural Center at the address. 
Gonchara St., 84.

Taking advantage of this opportunity the French Cultural 
Center at  the Embassy of France in Ukraine is presenting 
its regards to the the SE «Directorate-General for Rendering 
Services to Diplomatic Missions» and is looking forward for 
future fruitful cooperation.

Kind regards

Franco Blandot, Executive Director of the French 
Cultural Center at the Embassy of France in Ukraine 
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Director General of the SE «Directorate-General  
for Rendering Services to Diplomatic Missions» 

Mr. Kryvonos P.O.  

Dear Mr. Kryvonos,
Let me take this opportunity to witness my high respect 

and express a sincere interest in the furitful  and continuous 
cooperation with the Directorate-General for Rendering 
Services to Diplomatic Missions and to thank your professional 
team and you personally for completion of planned works on 
moving staff of the OSCE Project Coordinator in Ukraine 
Office from the fifth floor to the second and third floor in the 
annex «A» of the building No 16 in Striletska street.

In particular, on behalf of our employees let me thank 
you for readiness of the Directorate-General professionals to 
provide assistance in all issues related to maintenance of the 
rented premises.

I am very pleased to acknowledge that we managed 
to implement most of the arrangements we assumed at 
the begining of the year, in particular, to sign a new rent 
agreement, to complete works on refurbishment of the rented 
premises and others.

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to you the 
assurances of high consideration and wish you success in the 
work of the organization headed by you.

OSCE Project Coordinator in Ukraine  
Ambassador Madina Djarbusinova
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Director General of the SE «Directorate-General  
for Rendering Services to Diplomatic Missions» 

Mr. Kryvonos P.O.  

Dear Mr. Kryvonos,

The Embassy of the Kyrgyz Republic in Ukraine is 
paying compliments to you  and is taking this  opportunity 
to express sincere gratitude for cooperation of the staff of air 
and railway ticket office of your organization.

Our Embassy for many years is a permanent client 
of the air and railway ticket office. We would like to 
acknowledge professionalism and excellent customer service 
of the office staff, namely K.V. Chepurnaya, LSh. Khalilova,  
G.V. Zlobina, S.G. Kryshevskaya.

Thanks to the employees of the air and railway ticket 
office of the  Directorate-General for Rendering Services to 
Diplomatic Missions  private and business trips are always 
organized on the top level.

Kind regards
Ulukbek Chilaniyev



1192



1193

Kyiv, September 25, 2013
Director General of the SE «Directorate-General  
for Rendering Services to Diplomatic Missions»  

Mr. Kryvonos  P.O. 

Dear Mr. Kryvonos,
Let me take this opportunity to express my profound 

gratitude for your contribution in landscaping and beautification 
of the territory adjacemnt to the building of the Embassy of 
Latvia in Mazepa St., 6B.

My specials thanks are to Mr. Savchenko, Deputy Director 
of the Directorate «Trukhaniv Ostriv» and Mr. Batechnko 
L.V. For their professional attitude to the work and excellent 
implementation of the set taska.

Kind regards,

Dr. Argita Daudze
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary 

of the Latvia Republic to Ukraine 


